
Dear parents 

 

Mrs. Malik and Miss Bolger would like to invite you to 

a 'Spelling workshop’ on Wednesday 23rd January 

2019.  The workshop will begin at 9:15 am until 10:15 

am. Parents are welcome to bring younger children 

with them too.  

 

During the workshop we would like to show you how 

we teach the children and how you can best support 

your children with their learning at home. The 

children will show you what activities they have learnt 

to support their learning of new spelling patterns.  

 

There will be plenty of hot drinks and cakes to kick 

start our day! We hope we will see you all there.  

 

Kind regards  

 

Mrs Maira Malik  


